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Freedom of Information Request 

You asked for the following information from the Legal Aid Agency (LAA), an Executive Agency of the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“I request a list of the solicitors' firms who have a contract with the Legal Aid Agency to receive criminal legal aid, especially for duty solicitor roles.”
You made a similar request on 2 December to our general.queries inbox as below. As both requests cover the same information I am dealing with both in this response:
‘I am currently researching the market for duty solicitors funded by criminal legal aid and I wondered if I am able to obtain the names of the law firms who receive criminal legal aid? 

Is this information freely available on the MoJ website or will I have to submit a Freedom of Information Act request to obtain it?’

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide the enclosed information to you at Annex A. 

